
 

 Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 

4th September 2015 

We would like to welcome all of our pupils back to school for what we are sure 

will be a very exciting and eventful year. It was lovely to see everyone after just 

over 6 weeks holiday.  Our Reception children are settling in very nicely and have 

enjoyed their first few days at school.  

Our children have voted for their new Team Captains today, they are:- 

Barnard  Tom Colegrove and Caicy Turner.  
Witton  Abi Sayer and Kai Deprez-Wray 
Auckland    Aidan Dunn and Jessica Whitaker 
Raby       Jackson Gill and Amelia Appleby 
 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

We are holding a coffee morning on 

Friday  25th September to raise funds 

for Macmillan. It will start at 9.00 

a.m. and we would love to see as 

many people as possible here to   

contribute to this very worthwhile 

cause. If parents can’t make it,      

children can bring money in to school 

to join in. As always, donations of 

cakes would be very welcome.  

School Holidays 

A copy of this year’s school holidays is 

printed on the back of this Newsletter. 

Family holidays should be booked during 

these periods so that your child does not 

miss out on their education.  

P.E Kit 

Could all children please bring their P.E kits in 

to school on Monday, this is black shorts, blue 

school P.E . T-shirt, black P.E shoes or suitable 

non-branded trainers (without sequins or 

sparkles on please). Class 2 will be swimming 

at Teesdale Leisure Centre this term and will 

need a swimsuit, towel and £1 bus money 

each Thursday. Class 3 will need their P.E. kit 

and £1 to go to the leisure centre each    

Thursday.  

Snack Money 

Snack is still proving extremely popular 

at school, it costs 20p per day or £1 a 

week or £7.00 for the rest of the half 

term. Please send money in to school in 

an envelope with your child’s name on 

if you would like them to take part.  


